Good afternoon Esperanza: Latino Community Services Network members,
The purpose of this email is to underline the importance or our network and of attending our monthly meetings, which is only one hour out of our day. 
There are 86 organizations in our Network (see attached), six of which are out of our area but maintain contact and involved via email and phone calls.  We have 183 persons in our Network distribution list, 12 of which are out of the area.  We have had a consistent 25 to 30 persons present at our meetings; however, in March 17 were present, April 8 present, May 10 present, and yesterday there were 13 present.
We all have expressed and agreed that prior to our Network, as agencies and professionals involved in the life of our community, we were fragmented and each agency doing the best it could on its own, not knowing the richness of services that were present in our community.
Since we have come together as agencies, professionals, and community people we are much more in-sync with the needs of our community and with the services available.  There have been many  times that we have received a request to meet the need of a a family or individual and as a Network we have always come through.
I would like to encourage you to take advantage of this forum to share you area of expertise and be informed of the expertise available though other agencies/organizations accessible to you in our community.  I encourage you to make time from your busy schedule to attend our monthly meetings. 
Let's continue to make a lasting impact in the lives of the children and families that we serve in the Quad City Area coming together as the Esperanza: Latino Community Services Network.
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